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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: April 19, 2021 

RE: Sidewalk Ordinance - Amendment 
 
 
The current sidewalk ordinance is a process that involves establishing a Special Assessment District 
and multiple public hearings. Previously, the city has instituted a process that allowed resident to 
spread the payments over a period of time.  
 
The proposed ordinance amendment reflects the option that does not require a special 
assessment process and the immediate placement of the repair costs on the property taxes. 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
2nd Reading of Adoption of Ordinance to Amend Chapter 62 – Streets, Sidewalks, and Other 
Public Places, Section 122 and 123 - Duty of Property Owners Generally and Standards Generally 
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